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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, please can I thank all the families who 
came out to meet with myself and my team   
prior to May half term which was held on 24th 
May 2022.  Can I also thank those parents who 
then came to one of the meetings held around 
times that suited you this week.    
 
 Your support and partnership in helping the 
pupils at Stanton Bridge to be the best they 
can be in all aspects of their learning is vital 
and much appreciated by the staff and I.  As 
you know, the meeting was to consult on the 
length of the school day as well as the new    
initiative for Year5 pupils—where we offer our 
older pupils a very specific feedback strategy 
to guide, support and challenge their learning 
and progress.   
 
Finally, I will be in touch to arrange further 
meetings, only this time, we will be looking to 
share the new way in which we are going to 
teach our pupils giving them access to tools 
that will help enable learning success here and 
beyond, and throughout their lives.  More about 
that later… Enjoy the weekend.  See you all 
Monday.   
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

Headteacher & NLE 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Summer Term 
2week 1 
 
We are off to a flying start in this race 
5 classes are in joint lead and hot on their 
heals are another 6 classes. Wow! this 
could be one of the closest races ever!! 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
I  hope you are working on your class wish 
list  as you all work together to get 100% 
attendance and claim a prize from your list. 

Diary Dates 
 
The summer term began on Monday 

25th April 2022 and the last day of 
school is 25th July 2022 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Attendance and Good to be Green 

1N: Sam 1F:  Sajida 

2G: Angel 2M: Sahar 

3W: Mahad 3L:  Ronya 

4B:  Aliya 4X: Elisa 

5A: Ahlam 5B: Mehvish 

6S: Valentina 6 H:  Sarina 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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Last week we held a picnic for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  

Children learnt about The Queen's reign and then worked as a class to create their own picnic!   

After reciting the National Anthem, we all enjoyed a lovely afternoon in the playground enjoying our 
sandwiches and scones.  

We are sure this was an afternoon to remember for all our pupils and an excellent way to celebrate such 
an important occasion.  

The Queen’ Platinum Jubilee 


